
From: 

Sent: Saturday, 20 May 2017 5:21 a.m. 

To: ESConsultation 

Respected Sir, 
It is vital to have innovative law changes for any country. but i t  is shocking to here this changes so 
soon.please consider to maintaun the student visa for children of a work visa holder. Because, in this law we 
demand children to stay far from a working parent that is not fare at all. 

Thank you. 
Kind regards ... 

1 





